
A Message from Mr Murray 

 

Following the announcement on the 17th November and the further restrictions this will 

bring, I have made the decision that Glengowan’s Christmas celebration will be different this 

year.  We had planned to have 3 Christmas parties each day over one week and begin 

dance rehearsals next week.  Tier 4 restrictions do not permit indoor PE, so practising 

dances in the hall will no longer be possible.  

However, with the agreement (and enthusiasm) of the teaching staff, we will be having a 

special event on Thursday 17th December.  This will be Glengowan’s Christmas Party 

Day.  The children may come to school wearing uniform, casual clothes, Christmas jumpers 

or whatever they wish.  The choice is yours.  

 

10am - Pantomime.  This will be broadcast live to all classrooms.  

11.45 onwards - Christmas Lunch.  A menu is attached. 

The rest of the day will comprise of games and Christmas-themed activities planned by the 

class teacher.  

 

The above may change when further guidance is issued, but I wanted to give you as much 

notice as possible.  

 

I am keen that this time of year is marked appropriately as well as giving the children an 

event to look forward to during this uncertain time.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

G Murray  

Head Teacher 


